
 

No3 Canal Road, Gravesend, Kent, DA12 2RS 

 

 

2nd April 2024 

 

Dear Emma,  

 

I appreciate you contacting us regarding the tree reduction needed at the Reynold Office building in Rainham. 
We have already conducted a site visit and agree that a 10% reduction of the tree should resolve the branch-
related damage to the building’s roof.  

Should you have any further queries or require assistance, please do not hesitate to get in touch.  

 

Warm regards,  

 

Charlie 

 


